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Summer Vacation Notification – Academic Year 2025-26 

Dear Parent, 

We wish to inform you that the summer vacation for students will commence from Monday, 7th 

July 2025. The school will reopen after the break on Monday, 25th August 2025. 

Please take note of the upcoming assessments:

Periodic Assessment 1 (PA1) for Grades 1–12 will be conducted from 19th May to 29th May 2025.

Class Assessment 1 (CA1) for Pre-KG to KG2 will take place from 21st May to 29th May 2025.

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation.

Regards, 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 




